From:

Moon, Kevin < KMoon@trane.com>

Sent:

Tuesday, November 26, 2024 4:25 PM

To:

Remarks

Subject:

Parks Millwood

I've heard there is discussion about what we would like to see in Millwood, for recreation/parks. I would like to see a Park on South River Way for easier access to the river for paddle boarding or kayaking.

Also, improvement to the Sargent road access to the river (like secure/permanent steps).

I appreciate your time & consideration, in this matter.

For all of Millwood to have a better community.

Kevin Moon

3308 N. Bessie

Millwood, WA 99212

Sent from my Verizon, Samsung Galaxy smartphone Get Outlook for Android

From:

Holly Moon <hmoon89@outlook.com>

Sent:

Tuesday, November 26, 2024 4:27 PM

To:

Remarks

Subject:

Parks in Millwood

Hello,

I am aware there has been chatter about the land owned by the city down by the river. Sure, would be nice if the residents could have access to the river for recreational purposes. Also, there is already an access, it is dangerous. If things could be addressed there as well.

I appreciate your time in hearing from the citizens of our fine city.

Sincerely,

Holly Moon 3308 N. Bessie Rd. Millwood Get Outlook for Android

From:

Caleb Clark <calebclarkcpa@gmail.com>

Sent:

Tuesday, November 26, 2024 5:03 PM

To:

Remarks

Subject:

Public remarks planning Commission

I enjoy the parks and green spaces currently in Millwood.

However, I am opposed to an additional green space/park on S. RiverWay as I do not see the ability or will to adequately contain nuisance and illegal activity drawn to public places. I have spent considerable time in the past five years with my children in the Millwood Park, Millwood interurban trail and water access on South Riverway. None of which are adequately monitored or as hospitable as one would opine. Respectfully, I would request that the city maintain and monitor the current public spaces prior to opening additional public spaces that will further stretch limited resources leading all public spaces to a lesser standard of maintenance. If the planning commission would like receive a full experience they should visit the city Park, Boulder Beach or any other local park at night and consider whether such a space is truly a blessing for the community. In the words of L.H Hardwick "A man (woman) with an experience is not at the mercy of a man with an opinion" let's make sure the leaders have experience in the parks good and bad times, before committing the community. Let experience lead before before opinions. Rather than opinions or plans that don't work out in practice.

Respectfully, I believe we can improve the quality of the current spaces rather than add quantity.

I believe the planning commission could should consider disposing of the property.

Caleb Clark

Millwood resident 8609 E. courtland Ave.

From:

Di <maxfrankie67@gmail.com>

Sent:

Tuesday, November 26, 2024 5:40 PM

To:

Remarks

Subject:

Pocket Park Request

To: Planning Council

Hello,

I have lived in Millwood for almost 3 years now, and I am writing you this evening because I know you are having a planning meeting tonight and I wanted to share my hopes that the Millwood Planning Committee would give serious consideration to developing the property on River Way in Millwood on the river that is for sale into a pocket park so that the Millwood community can utilize the river for kayaking and paddle boating. There is nowhere along the river in this area to launch our kayaks and paddle boats and there are many Millwood citizens who have kayaks and paddle boats. Making a pocket park on the river would greatly enhance this area of Millwood.

Thank you for your consideration and work for the Millwood community!

Diana Pratt

From: Rochelle <romapup@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, November 26, 2024 5:42 PM

To: Remarks

Subject: Planning in Millwood Contribution

To: Planning Council

Hello,

I have lived in Millwood for almost 3 years. I am hoping that the Millwood Planning Committee would give serious consideration to developing the property on River Way in Millwood on the river that is for sale into a pocket park so that the Millwood community can utilize the river for kayaking and paddle boating. There is nowhere along the river in this area to launch our kayaks and paddle boats and there are many Millwood citizens who have kayaks and paddle boats. Making a pocket park on the river would greatly enhance this area of Millwood.

Thank you for your consideration and work for the Millwood community!

Rochelle Marie

From: pam hansen <threaddancer@hotmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, November 26, 2024 6:16 PM

To: Remarks

Subject: Concerning Parks and Recreation Plan

To whom it may concern,

I would like to weigh in on the plan for the property on South Riverway.

I hope for the development of a park on this property. I strongly support having access to the river for water sports such as kayaking or paddleboarding, etc. I believe it would be an asset to our community to have a green space West of Argonne for expanded outdoor recreation, especially on the river.

I've been a proud resident of Millwood for 28 years and I love that it is a walking community. I use the interurban trail and often visit Millwood park on my daily walks with my dog. More space like this can only improve a community and create more opportunity for connecting with neighbors and the outdoors.

Thanks for your consideration! Pam Hansen